From: Dina Nash [mailto:dinacnash2014@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2014 11:07 PM

To: Reg-Comment

Subject: Turk Plant-Docket #14-007-R-Dina Nash Comment

Hello, Mr. Szenher,

I would like to say that | have been concerned for several years now and have spoken several
times at hearings about the Turk Plant, regarding air quality issues and health consequences.

Now we are responding to the changes to their Water Permit. We know the super-hypercritical
plants all have air and water pollution, and it is their faulty engineering if they don't understand
how not to negatively impact the air and the water, because the skills do exist to do so.

It is not acceptable for SWEPCO and other owners to now, after the camel's nose is under the
tent, to come on in and claim that they cannot control these issues:

1. increased dissolved solids (toxicity at what level?) to be released into Little River

2. increased temperature which will negatively impact all life in Little River and downstream
for some distance

3. removing the pristine drinking water status of Little River. We speak for all living things
in that water which form the ecosystem that needs to be there.

Please hold the line with this huge industry: they made billions of dollars of profit last year, and
they and their shareholders need to pay the external costs of making their emissions clean.

Thank you.
Dina Nash

125 Fontainbleau Dr., Maumelle, 72113
501-734-8113



